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St Luke and St Philip’s Primary School
A Church of England Academy

[_ Goodbyes & Hellos ]

We are approaching the end of our school year and would like to make you
aware of our staff changes coming in September.

We have sadly said goodbye to Mrs Rigby and wish her all the best for her new

adventures.

Miss Adam will leaving us in Summer and we would like to wish her all the best
as she starts her new married life. Congratulations on your up and coming

Miss Sharples will be retuning as Mrs Cox in September and we would like to
say congratulations and good luck.

wedding

Miss Brown will be joining us in September as our new Year 3 teacher.

Reception - Mrs Cox :
Year 1 - Miss Hall ;

Year 2 -
Year 3 -
Year 4 -
Year 5 -
Year 6 -

Summer
Safety

Please ensure you apply sun
cream to your child before
school as the warmer
weather approaches.

If your child has after
school club, they are able to
bring a named water bottle to
school to help them to stay

hydrated.

Mrs Patel

Miss Brown
Mrs Fairbrother
Ms Patel

Mrs Pinder

Parents Meeting
Tuesday 6" & Wednesday 7' July.

Please note — We are holding our end
of year meetings to discuss your
childs progress on the 6th and 7th
July.

- These meetings will be held virtually ...

through a video link as they were in
March. You are able to go online now
and book your appointments.
https: //stlukestphilipscofe.schoolclou
d.co.uk/
If you need any assistance please
contact school.

Healthy living week
Monday 21 -Sunday 27"
June

All children will be taking part in Healthy
living week.
School will be providing children with
healthy meals for dinner each day.

| Sports Day
KS1 - AM
KS2 - PM

Children will be taking part in sports day
this year on Thursday 24" June. We will
also have a climbing wall for them to
enjoy too!

Unfortunately, due to the rising rates of
Covid in the local area, parents will be
unable to attend our sports day this year.
Please send your children to school
wearing black leggings or shorts, a white
t-shirt and black trainers or pumps.

Target attendance 96%

Reception — 95.4%
Year 1 -96.3%
Year 2 -94.8%
Year3 -93.1%
Year4 -959%
Year 5 -96.4%
Year 6 -96.2%
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Well done to Year 5.
You have the best attendance.
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+Our Worship theme for this school term is:

20 kA Courage

> '*3

Pupil Voice

It is lovely to see everyone showing our Christian values
around school; we are in a global pandemic and the
school is so peaceful and loving.

We are looking forward to seeing everyone participating
in our upcoming Sport’s Day during Healthy Week, and
we are really looking forward to the climbing wall,

smoothie bike and muffin competition.

New to you

As the school year is coming to an end, please don’t
hesitate to bring any old uniform that may be too
small for your children.

Please ensure this uniform is in good condition.

Shorts ‘n’ Shades Picnic

Friday 2nd July

As things have been a little different this last year,
we thought it would be a lovely idea for the children
to have a picnic with their friends.

Each class will remain in their bubble and school
will provide food.

.......................................................................

Picnic in the Park

Monday 5" — Wednesday 7% July.
We are looking forward to seeing our school children
enjoying some fun on our little visit to Witton Park.

From Monday 5™ July, we will be taking 2 of our
classes to Witton park each day to enjoy a picnic and a
run around.

Each class will remain in their bubble to ensure we are
keeping everyone safe.

| Inset Day — October 2021 |

We have had to change our October % term inset day 2021. This means that
school will finish on Thursday 21% October and resume on Monday 1% November. Friday
22" October 2021 is Inset Day, not Monday 1%t November.

Sports day — Thursday 24" June

M ark Your patos to
ﬂalendar Rorer

— Monday 5" —

Shorts ‘n’ Shades — Friday 2" July Picnic in the park
Wednesday 7" July

Parent meeting — Tuesday 6" and Wednesday 7% July.
Transition dates —Thursday 8" & Friday 9™ July.
School closes — Friday 16™ July

Return to school

— Wednesday 2" September



